Big Society Advisory Forum Communiqué

The Big Society Advisory Forum (BSAF) held its third meeting on the 15 November in the Wales Office, Caspian Point, Cardiff.

At the meeting, BSAF members were updated on activities since the last meeting and the minutes of the previous meeting were agreed.
BSAF members discussed two main topics

· Feedback from the Breakfast Seminar Supporting the Growth of Social Investment in Wales that was held in collaboration with Cardiff Metropolitan University on 5 November 

· How to engage young people in the Big Society agenda in Wales.

BSAF members also discussed topics for future meetings. The next meeting is due to be held in the New Year.
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